
 

 

19th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cross Country Finals 
                                                                                         

Congratulations, your child has qualified for the Manchester School’s Cross Country Finals! The standard 

of competitors in the heats was excellent and most importantly everyone who took part enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

The finals will take place at Phillips Park (next to the Velodrome M11 4DQ) from 1.00pm to 3.00pm on 

Tuesday 7th November. Children will be accompanied by a member of school staff to the event, 

however you will be required to collect your child from the venue at 3.00pm. If you work at this time it 

may be useful to organise pick up with parents of other children involved. 

 

In order for us to leave school on time we have arranged for the children taking part in the cross 

country to go for an early lunch on the day of the run. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Satnam Singh 

PE Team 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cross Country Finals 
                            
 

 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Cross Country Final on Tuesday 7th November [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


